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Managing wellbeing is everyone’s business at The Pines School.  This year our    

classroom teachers have all implemented Berry Street Circles each morning within 

their classrooms.  The goal of these circles is to develop a sense of belonging and  

connection as a group.  We participate in positive greetings, celebrate student       

successes, set expectations for the day and prepare students to have a positive   

mindset for learning.  Our circles create a calm, ordered and predictable routine in 

the morning. 
 

Each day after play time we also participate in mindfulness activities such as       

meditation and breathing. Engaging in mindfulness activities every day strengthens 

student focus and attention in class and supports students in reducing stress and 

anxiety as well.  Being mindful involves being present in the current moment, which 

can be difficult to maintain at first but improves through ongoing practice.         

Mindfulness can also help students recognize and regulate their emotions.  If you 

have moved to keeping your children at home, continuing mindfulness activities can 

not only support them but also other members of your family.  Smiling Minds is a 

free app you can download and use to incorporate mindfulness into your daily lives, 

at home.  
 

During this unpredictable time, it is important to continue managing your family’s 

wellbeing and your own.  Allow children to share their concerns and have calm and 

reassuring age-appropriate discussions about the situation.  Try to limit  exposure to 

media (social, TV, radio) and be aware of how this information may affect and      

increase anxiety in all family members.  If you are at home in isolation, the Beyond 

Blue website has provided some ways to support your mental health: 

 Remind yourself that this is a temporary period of isolation to slow the spread of 

the virus. 

 Remember that your effort is helping others in the community avoid contracting 

the virus. 

 Stay connected with friends, family and colleagues via email, social media, video 

conferencing or telephone. 

 Engage in healthy activities that you enjoy and find relaxing. 

 Keep regular sleep routines and eat healthy foods. 

 Try to maintain physical activity. 

 Establish routines and try to view this period as a new  experience that can bring 

health benefits. 

 For those working from home, try to maintain a healthy balance by allocating 

specific work hours, taking regular breaks and, if possible, establishing a        

dedicated work space. 

 Avoid news and social media if you find it distressing. 
 

We wish all our families at The Pines School, good health, both in body and mind.  
Our character strengths this term are kindness and generosity – I encourage         
everyone to practise these skills as we move through these challenging times.  

Leadership News 



 

Euromaid freestanding oven.  In 
good working  order for $75 .    
Please enquire at Front Office. 





Science News 
 

Hi parents/caregivers, 
 
I cannot believe how quickly this term has gone!  
 
It has been great getting to know all the students and help 
to foster their love of Science.  
 
The students seem to be enjoying Science this term, which 
is fantastic.  
 
Because of the interest, I have decided to run a lunchtime 
(Tuesday’s only) Science Club. The process for selection was 
tough as I had over 60 applications and could only have an 
intake of about 15 students.  Sonia and I worked through 
the selection process, following a question guide to           
determine who would be selected.  
 
I would like to congratulate the following students: 
 
Room 23 - Isaia, Anina and Saanvi 
Room 25 – Eleni and Vihan 
Room 27 - Chahed, Jemima, Angelo, Snit, Makayla, Quang 
                 and Cailan 
Room 28 - Yuvika 
Room 32 - Kartik 
Room 35 – Kavynash and Nauman 
 
I look forward to working with all of you.  
 
Take Care 
Ms Ash  



Canteen News 

Qkr Ordering Upda 

 



      

HARMONY DAY 
                    With Room 5 
The last few weeks we have been celebrating Harmony Day and 

our cultural heritage. The students made two handprints which 

they decorated. One handprint has a picture of their family and 

an activity they like to do with their family. The other handprint 

has their heritage and Aboriginal symbols. We decided to make 

a Harmony Day tree to use as a classroom display to celebrate 

and embrace our diversity. 


